
Service  changes  on  Lothian
Buses

There  will  be  changes  to  the
services  on  Lothian  Buses
implemented from 8 September.
The  bus  operator  says  that  these  moves  will  improve
reliability  and  capacity  on  certain  routes.

A review will be conducted of the bus stops on Princes Street
west bound which will affect Lothian Country and East Coast
Buses to stepped up boarding times and ease congestion.

The highlights of the changes to services are:
32  –  revised  route  to  include  Heriot-Watt’s  halls  of
residence. Stops will include West Lodge, Curriehill Station
instead of Riccarton Mains Road.

33  –  revised  service  and  additional  bus  added  to  improve
reliability in addition to extra journeys during the weekday
peak and the early evening.

15 – This will now operate with additional journeys to Easter
Bush on weekdays.

45  –  Later  journeys  will  be  included  on  weekdays  and
Saturdays. On Saturdays there will now be a bus every 30
minutes.

More information on the Lothian website where maps show the
bus stops affected by changes on Princes Street. Otherwise
passengers are advised to call into a TravelHub or call 0131
555 6363.
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